
When: May 27th and June 7th from 7-8pm

What: This online  session is open to incoming

students and their families to ask questions,

learn about the department, and hear what to

expect at orientation. Families will only need to

attend one session.

Register for Family Night  HERE.

 

ANIMAL AND POULTRY SCIENCES

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeGRkIKNJeWttl7OHLgyt1ta8BdIekHdTfFtA9OrVbfj9pOEg/viewform?usp=sf_link

